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To the Members of Parliament who are making the rules and regulations on Puppy Farming. 

There are thousands of animals without homes, either in rescue groups or the RSPCA or the 
Animal Welfare League or out on the streets who desperately need homes. 
Why is it that anyone can breed their female dogs continually until they can now longer breed 
them and then start with another female dog just to make themselves rich? These backyard 
breeders don't care about the welfare of these dogs, they only care about the money they can 
make off them. 
These people need to be regulated to only have a maximum of three litters from each female dog 
with vet checks in between these litters to ensure the health of these females before the next 
litter. Right now there are hundreds of backyarders who don't look after their animals because 
they only look at the income they can get from them. 
Please ask yourself, would you like to be one of these female dogs who is impregnated twice a 
year until you are old and then dumped because you are no longer useful? 
I am pleading to please change the rules and regulations of the puppy farming. 


